
1 
 

Health System News 

Pain Awareness Month 
 
September 10, 2020, Thursday 

 

The World Health Assembly has designated 2020 as the International Year of the Nurse 

and the Midwife. Alleviating pain is an integral component of the care that nurses and all 

members of the health care team deliver. 

As we celebrate Pain Awareness Month in September, the Pain Management 

Committee will be hosting a Grand Rounds dedicated to pain management. 

Please take this brief survey. It should take five minutes or less to complete. Your 

responses to the survey will inform us of the topics about pain management that are 

important to you. The survey responses will be used to plan the upcoming Grand 

Rounds on Wednesday, September 30, at 1 pm.  

 

Frances Cartwright, PhD, RN-BC, AOCN 

Chief Nursing Officer 

The Mount Sinai Hospital 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VYLQM7R

